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Berea Ministries structures its men's and women'’s retreats deliberately to provide an intentional
weekend away full of growth, relaxation, fun, and community with those in a similar life stage.
Because of this, we select our seminar topics and themes specifically for those aged 18 and up. Our
seminar leaders and main speaker will not shy away from topics beyond a teenager’'s (or younger
child’s) scope. We ask that you keep this in mind when you consider bringing a child under the age
of 18 with you on one of these retreat weekends.

Likewise, we ask that parents do not bring infants to adult retreats as they can be a distraction to the
program and to other guests and can take away from the overall design of the weekend.

If you are looking for a time to bond with your child, we have programs designed with this purpose in
mind. Our Camp Berea site runs a Mother/Daughter weekend in May, a Father/Son weekend in June,
and a week-long Family Camp in August. Our Camp Monadnock site runs a family program over Labor
Day weekend in September. Check out our website, bereaministries.net, for more details!

We appreciate your understanding as we strive to make these programs beneficial and restful for all.
Thanks!
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